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Dear Parents, Carers & Children 
 

It’s a bumper Newsletter this week because so much has been going 
on. We’ve had a week celebrating physical activity here at 
Newburgh. On Tuesday we received the Olympic Torch from Lathom 
Park and our PE Ambassadors took it on to Parbold Douglas 
Academy. They were fabulous representatives of our school and we 
are very proud of them. We’ve ended our week with a stunning 
Sports Day. All the children worked so hard learning new skills to 
show you and everyone had such an enjoyable experience. Nursery 
reports have also all been uploaded to Tapestry – we hope you are 
very proud of all our Nursery children have achieved this year. 
 

Our Transition Afternoon was a great experience for children and we 
hope they are all excited about what next year has in store for them. 
The teachers for next year are: 
 

Reception (Team Crane) Mrs Duthie 
Year 1 (Team Halton)  Miss Helm 
Year 2 (Team Lucas)  Mrs Breheny 
Year 3 (Team Rigby 3) Mrs Djemai 
Year 4 (Team Rigby 4) Mrs Standrell 
Year 5/6 (Team Venables) Mr Dilworth 
 

Please see our Transition 2021 page of the website for more 
information to share with children. 
 

Now we have confirmation that bubbles do not need to continue in 
the Autumn term we can return to hot school meals in the hall. The 
prices of school meals will be increasing from September to £2.35 a 
meal for children in Years 3-6 and £1.65 a meal for Nursery children. 
Children in Reception – Year 2 are entitled to a free meal. If you wish 
your child to have school dinners next year please visit our School 
Meals page of the website to look at the new menu and send your 
choices in via school bag or email ASAP. 
 

In honour of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee next year schools have 
been granted an additional day not in school. We have therefore 
added an INSET day on Monday 1st November. Children will return 
to school after October half term on Tuesday 2nd November. 
 

Warmest Regards, 
 

 

Our Gospel Values are:- 
 

Thankfulness  Respect 
Forgiveness  Hope 
Friendship  Trust 

http://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/info-for-parentscarers/transition-september-2021-1
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/info-for-parentscarers/school-meals
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/info-for-parentscarers/school-meals
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Headteacher’s Roll of Honour 

Those children who have 

demonstrated both effort in school 

and the Gospel Value of Friendship 

are:- 

Team Crane 

Fred 

Team Halton 

Coen 

Team Lucas 

Michael 

Team Rigby 

Harry 

Libby 

Team Venables 

Rose 

Mar-Bel 

Times Tables Rock  

The children who’s accuracy has 

improved the most this week are:- 

 

Year 3 – Saul 

Year 4 – Hayden 

Year 5 – Alfie 

Year 6 – Hettie 

 

Keep up the good work! 

Birthday Shout Outs: 

For those children who have had a 

birthday since the last Newsletter:- 

 

William  Olivia 

We hope you managed to have a lovely 

celebration! 

Next Week at Newburgh:- 

Dinners – Week 2 
 
Thursday15th July – Mini Wheelers – Reception & Year 1 
             Year 6 Film Night 
 
Friday 16th July – Nursery Skillwise Sports Event 
        Reception Family Forest School 

What new words/vocabulary have you learned this week? 
 
Author, Blurb – Team Nursery have been learning key reading 
words. 
 
Emerge, Probiscus- Team Crane have been learning about their 
butterflies. 

 
Athletes, Tokyo, Bullet Train– Team Halton have been using 
nature to create art work. 
 
Tenacity, Homophones –Team Lucas. 
 
Symmetry, Parallelogram, Trapezium, Nonagon– Maths 
vocabulary from Team Rigby. 
 
Respect, Encouragement, Friendship–Team Venables have been 
preparing for Sports Day. 

EUROPEAN FINAL 2021 
 

It’s 55 years since England reached a major football final so 
let the children watch; talk about the importance of the 
National Anthem; talk about pride and resilience and 
possibly disappointment. 
 
School will be open as normal (Early Bird Breakfast Club 
included). Your child can come to school at their normal 
time OR if they need a lie in then they may arrive on the 
playground at 10am and stand in their usual bubble (Year 5 
and 6 to go straight to class). 

http://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk
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Newburgh Sports Day 9th July 2021 

 

Congratulations to all our competitors! 

http://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk

